
The Carroll County Beer Commission has received an 
application for a beer permit for Clayhill Motor Sports 
Park LLC. Application is for on-premises consumption. 

The business is located at 1315 Rimmer Road, Atwood, 
TN. The business is bounded on the north by John Holmes 
Peacher-Ryan, east by Betty Sullivan, south, east and west 
by Scott Rimmer. A hearing will be held Wednesday, July 
19, 2023, at 11 a.m. at the Carroll County Offi ce Complex 
conference room, Huntingdon, TN.

All persons who wish to be heard may be present at this time.
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